
  
 

 

Online workshop for grades VIII hosted by Generation Global 
 

 

TMSGRN/CIRC/23-24/67 28th October’ 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (West)! 

In the light of recent developments happening around the world, the school has arranged an online workshop for 

grades VIII hosted by Generation Global, which aims to foster awareness, global citizenship, analysis, and 

critical thinking skills. 

Generation Global is the flagship education programme of the Tony Blair Institute for Global Change. They 

offer worldwide exposure for 13-17-year-olds, free & higher-order-thinking learning resources, and high- 

quality training and support for students and educators. Their webinars and projects help students develop into 

more confident and open-minded global citizens. 

Workshop Details: 

 Session 1: Peace and Security 

Date: Monday, 30th October 

Time: 12:30 P.M. 

 Session 2: Health and Well-Being 

Date: Tuesday, 31st October 

Time: 12:30 P.M. 

Venue For Both Sessions: The Millennium School (During school hours) 

 

 
Key Learning Outcomes: 

Learners will— 

1. Get worldwide exposure and clarity on current global events 

2. Connect, interact, debate & discuss with like-minded students around the world 

3. Overcome hesitation and develop the confidence to express themselves 

4. Enhance collaboration, quick thinking, active listening, and communication skills through group 

discussions, debates, and question-answering activities. 



Your ward is registered for any one of the workshops mentioned above. The workshop registration details, 

including access information, has been shared with the students on the email address used for registration on the 

Generation Global platform. 

It's an excellent opportunity for learners to connect with the global community and their participation would add 

more value to their academic portfolio. Therefore, we request you to please ensure your ward is present in 

school on the assigned date. 

Thank you for your continued support in nurturing well-rounded, open-minded, and globally aware individuals! 

 

 
Warm Regards, 

Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 


